
PROJECT OVERVIEW:
This interchange improvement project is a phase of 
the I-70 Far East Freeway improvements. Located 
in Fairfield and Licking counties, this project involves 
I-70 interchange improvements at SR-256 and 
Taylor Road. 

2021 TRAC REQUEST:
ODOT District 5 is requesting to remain in Tier 
III status, and requests $5 million for preliminary 
engineering in fiscal year 2022.

2021 APPLICATION
TRANSPORTATION 
REVIEW ADVISORY  
COUNCIL (TRAC)

FAR EAST I-70 
INTERCHANGE 
IMPROVEMENTS AT 
TAYLOR ROAD & SR-256
PROJECT NAME: FAI/LIC IR 70 0.00/0.00

LAYMAN NAME: Far East I-70 interchange 
improvements at Taylor Rd & SR-256

SUBMITTED BY: ODOT - District 5

ODOT PROJECT ID: 96808

MORPC MTP PROJECT: Yes

COMPETITIVE ADVANTAGE PROJECT: No

TOTAL PROJECT COST: $85 million

CURRENT TRAC STATUS: Tier III - Development & 
Multi-Phase Projects

TRAC STATUS REQUEST: Tier III - Development & 
Multi-Phase Projects

PROJECT SCHEDULE:
PLANNING STUDIES
4/1/2005 (Complete)

INTERCHANGE STUDIES
12/18/2016 (Complete)

PRELIMINARY ENGINEERING
7/30/2014 (Complete)

ENVIRONMENTAL/NEPA APPROVAL
10/31/2023 (Not Started)

DETAILED DESIGN
12/31/2024 (Not Started)

RIGHT-OF-WAY ACQUISITION
12/31/2024 (Not Started)

UTILITY RELOCATION
7/31/2025 (Not Started)


